
 
 

 

 

 

News You Can Use - August 31, 2025 

 

The Richmond County School System will be closed Monday, September 1, 2025 

in observance of Labor Day. We hope everyone enjoys a relaxing and safe Labor 

Day weekend. We look forward to welcoming our students and staff back on 

Tuesday, September 2, 2025.   

• We will celebrate our Grandparent’s and VIP’s this Friday, September 5th 

during the student’s specials/connections time. Please be sure to RSVP by 

Tuesday, September 2nd to allow us to plan accordingly. Students who have 

RSVP’d guests will be escorted to the gym and return to class at the 

conclusion of the activity.  

• Fall pictures will be taken on Monday, September 15th.  

• If you are interested in serving as the president of Freedom Park’s  

PTA, please return the election letter that was sent home. 

• We would like to invite each of our parents, guardians and family friends to 

join  

Freedom Park’s PTA. You can do so by clicking the link that has been  

posted on Class Do Jo or by scanning the QR code on the flyer that was  

sent home.  

• Mark your calendar for our family literacy night and first PTA meeting, 

September 25th.  

• Please be reminded that students are not to be dropped off at school prior 

to 6:50 AM.  

• In the afternoon, we are asking that all parents remain in their vehicle in 

the car line. If you need to get out, please pull down to the area by the 

dumpster.  

 

Let’s make it a great week!  


